Oceana County Democratic Party – County Report  (submitted by Lynne Cavazos) 

August 1, 2023

The Oceana County Dems met in person for a Potluck and Membership meeting at Channel Lane Park in Pentwater (6:00 PM – 8:30 PM).  We had two exceptional speakers that presented to the group.  


•  Patti Skinner – Head of Library Services at West Shore Community College.  Her presentation focused on “Freedom to Read” and her work with local librarians to effectively support this message.  We had a productive and informative discussion about how to support all of the local libraries in Oceana County.  


•  Amanda Mazur – Support for Reproductive Health Bill (HR 2907) and others

Upcoming event to support Reproductive Health sponsored by Northwest Michigan Health Services.  Event to be held on October 4th from 11:00 AM - 3:00 PM at Rotary Park in Ludington.  

This is a summary of topics discussed and actions to be taken: 

· Highly successful event on July 23rd Friendraiser at Laughing Tree. The event was in Elbridge from 4:00 – 8:00 PM.  Music and Food was provided.  More Democrats in Oceana County becoming visible and active.  

· Oceana Dems was approved for one of the Rural Project Power Lab grants.  

Janet Schultz is overseeing the implementation of the projects for the year.  

·  Sponsorship support by Oceana Dems for Hispanic Heritage Festival in September in  Hart, Michigan. 

Upcoming events:

·  JUST (ice) Dessert:  Friendraiser at Cherry Point Farm and Market.  Cherry dessert provided by Barbara Bull.  

Guest speaker is Dr. Rob Davidson; ER doctor, Executive Director of te Committee to Protect Health Care, and 2018 candidate for US House of Representatives to represent Michigan’s 2nd Congressional District. You won’t want to miss hearing him. 

Plan to join us on Tuesday, September 5, 2023. We will be gathering at the beautiful Cherry Point Farm & Market, 9600 West Buchanan Rd, Shelby, MI 49455. 

